
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Wednesday 18th June – Noremarsh Fun Sports 

Year 1 & 2 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 

We hope you and your child are looking forward to the Noremarsh Fun Sports Morning tomorrow. 

 

Children need to be dropped at Noremarsh Junior School for 8:50am wearing their PE Kit, with 

packed lunch and water bottle. The weather looks like it’s going to be hot so please ensure they have 

a hat and that you have applied suncream before school. 

 

Parents are invited to watch from 9:30am.  

 

Originally, we planned to stay at Noremarsh to enjoy a picnic, however this will now take place at the 

Infants, and you are all invited to join us. 

 

We will walk back to the Infants for 12noon to enjoy our picnics in the sunshine. You may wish to 

bring a chair and blanket. 

 

We look forward to seeing you all tomorrow. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Year 1 & 2 Teachers 

Wootton Bassett Infants’ School 
High Street 

Royal Wootton Bassett 

Wiltshire 

SN4 7BS 

Tel: 01793 852254 

Email: admin@woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Alison Pass 
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